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The Honorable Bill Sutton, Chairperson 

House Committee on Elections 

Statehouse, Room 274C-W 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Sutton: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2561 by House Committee on Elections 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2561 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2561 would amend existing law to permit legislative and committee assistants to 

receive one gift each legislative session from an individual legislator or legislative committee.  The 

gift could have a value of no more than $100.     

 

 The Governmental Ethics Commission reports that enactment of HB 2561 would have no 

fiscal effect on agency operations.  The Legislative Coordinating Council indicates that enactment 

of the bill would also have no fiscal effect on the operations of the Legislature.    

 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Larry L. Campbell 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

 

cc: Karen Clowers, Legislative Services 

 Mark Skoglund, Governmental Ethics  


